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Tax time is here 

We are currently working on your 2020-21 tax statement and will have it ready by mid-July 2021. 

As we are currently working from home due to current lockdown, please be patient. 

For members who pay via Direct Debit or monthly Credit Card, tax statements will be emailed to both your 

home and work email addresses. 

Tax statements will include all payments processed by the PSA/CPSU NSW up to and including 30 June 

2021. We understand this is important to you and your patience is appreciated. 

Alternatively, for Direct Debit and Credit Card payers, you may log into the Members’ Area on the PSA 

website and download your own tax statement. 

If you are still paying fees via Payroll Deduction, you are reminded that union fees will appear on your 

payment summary supplied by your employer. 

If you pay via Invoice, receipts are provided to you at the time of payment. 

Switch from Payroll Deduction/Invoice to Direct Debit or Credit Card payments by completing the form 

found HERE. 

Now is a good time to go to our website and check out all the great member benefits and member 

resources we have. 

You can also update your contact details, along with ensuring you have a nominated beneficiary for the 

Provident Fund. 

For any enquiries please email membership@psa.asn.au.  
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